
 
 
 

 
Recommended Boundary Changes: 

Ingatestone High Street Conservation Area 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
The Conservation Area boundary currently cuts across the existing plot boundaries to the 
south-east of Bell Mead, rather than following features that are visible on the ground. 
 
 
Recommendation: extend the boundary to take in the existing undeveloped plots running back 
to the stream. In addition, it is suggested that the plot of woodland beyond Bell Mead is 
included. This will help to preserve the historic plot boundaries. 

 
 

 
What do you think? Please fill in the questionnaire at 
www.brentwood.gov.uk or use a comment form and let us 
know your comments by 23rd October. 


